
The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

By-law Number 8521 

A By-law to amend By-law Number 8398, being a By-
law to regulate vehicular parking within the limits of the 
Town of LaSalle  

Whereas By-law No. 8398, which was finally passed on January 28, 2020, is a 
By-law to regulate vehicular traffic within the limits of the Town of LaSalle; 

And whereas at present parking is permitted on both sides of Maple Ave and 
Lyons Ave from 1st Street to end; 

And whereas it is deemed expedient to amend the said By-law to implement 
alternating parking on Maple Ave and Lyons Ave from 1st Street to End. 

Now therefore the Council of the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle hereby 
enacts as follows: 

1. That alternate parking on Maple Ave and Lyons Ave from 1st Street to End be 
implemented. 

2. That this by-law shall come into full force and effect upon the final passing 
thereof. 

Read a first and second time and finally passed this 9th day of February, 2021. 

1st Reading – February 09, 2021   

2nd Reading – February 09, 2021 

3rd Reading – February 09, 2021 

________________________________ 
Marc Bondy, Mayor 

________________________________ 
Agatha Robertson, Clerk 


